
Dear	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	:

We	have	received	your	public	Records	request.	We	are	in	the	process	of
reviewing	it.		We	will	respond	within	the	State	mandated	timeframe
(2/28/2020)	with	the	records	or	an	estimated	cost	to	fulfill	the
request.		I	do	not	believe	this	will	lead	to	any	charge	and	understand
that	you	have	requested	that	any	fee	be	waived.		

Thank	you.

Lt	Chris	Baker

	

	

From:	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano		
Sent:	Friday,	February	14,	2020	1:12	PM
To:	Chris	Baker	
Cc:	Taïsha	Lazare	
Subject:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

	

Good	Afternoon,

	

Please	see	attached.

	

Best,

	

Emiliano

	

------

Emiliano	Falcon-Morano

Pronouns:	he,	him,	his

	

Policy	Counsel

Technology	for	Liberty	Program

American	Civil	Liberties	Union	of	Massachusetts

211	Congress	Street,	Boston,	MA	02110

617.482.3170	x402	|	efalcon@aclum.org		

	

From Chris	Baker	<CBaker@needhamma.gov>
Subject RE:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

To Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Fri,	21	Feb	2020	15:15:54	+0000
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